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November 3, 2010 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2009-0269 – Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. (the "Applicant")  
 
On behalf of the Applicant, I am writing to advise that the Applicant is not able to file responses to the 
outstanding interrogatories today as required by Procedural Order No. 3. The reason for the delay is a 
strain on resources required to prepare responses to the significant number of interrogatories.  
 
The Applicant will file responses to the outstanding interrogatories as soon as possible, and will keep the 
Board and the intervenors abreast of its progress.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


